
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 3rd January 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Wren Class,  

We are really looking forward to seeing you after the Christmas break and we hope that you 

have all had a safe and happy holiday.  

We just wanted to let you know that on a Monday and Wednesday Mrs Smajli will be in 

class and on a Tuesday, Thursday and Friday it will be Mrs Finan. The children will also be 

supported by Mrs Baldwin, Mrs Corcoran and Mrs Collins, so lots of familiar faces.  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a happy new year and look forward to 

welcoming you all back to school tomorrow.  

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Smajli  

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 


